
An update from the office of 
Assemblymember Monica Wallace: 
Ride-hailing is coming to Western New York
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Your feedback is important. For questions or concerns with this or any other community issue, please contact my office at:
Assemblymember Monica Wallace • 2562 Walden Ave., Suite 102 • Cheektowaga, NY 14225 • 716-686-0080 • wallacem@nyassembly.gov

Ride-hailing in Western New York will:
•	Provide an easy, convenient travel option that 
connects our communities

•	Help reduce drunk driving and improve public safety

•	Boost the local economy and create new jobs

Assemblymember Monica Wallace 
Did you know that ride-hailing will be available this summer? 

Ride-hailing will 
be available on 

June 29 – 
just in time for a 
safe and happy 
Fourth of July! 


